
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 14th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, we have continued with our rehears-
als for the Year 6 Production of ‘Aladdin’! The 
children have been working hard to learn their 
lines and the songs. 

We have also been continuing our unit of geog-
raphy learning about important cities. The 
children explored the advantages and disad-
vantages of living in a city. In Maths, we com-
pleted some problem solving challenges.  

Next week,  we will be continuing with rehears-
als.  

In computing, the children will be continuing 
to explore how to program micro bits to devel-
op their coding skills.  

On Friday, we will perform our first full dress 
rehearsal to an audience made up of the 
younger children!  

Important Dates / Reminders 
25.06.24 & 27.06.24 Y7pm—Year 6 Production 

02.07.24 Secondary School Transition Day 

05.07.24 Year 6 Summer Fair—parents are welcome 
to attend from 3:15pm-4pm 

12.07.24-15.07.24 Year 6 Residential trip to Little 
Canada 

23.07.24 2pm Year 6 Graduation  

25.07.24 11:30am Year 6 Guard of Honour 

 

Important Notices: 

Please can children be reminded to learn their lines 
and ensure that they have sorted out a costume. 
Costumes should be brought into school in a named 
carrier bag. 

Child of the Week 

6 Attenborough:  Avani 

6 Anning:  Amaan 

6 Goodall:  Archie  

6 Darwin: Kymarni 

Word of the Week: temperature 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


